
MASS SCHEDULE AT CHRIST THE KING 

WEEKLY 

Saturday        7:00pm (Spanish)  

Sunday        10:15 am                                              

Wednesday   5:30 pm 

Wednesday   7:00pm (Spanish)                                         

             

First Fridays       

 

Holy Days of Obligation   4:00 pm  

 

Reconciliation  

Wednesday   5:15 pm  

Sunday          9:45 am or by appointment 

Christ the king catholic CHURCH 

ADDRESS: 

14045 N. HWY 301 

Citra, FL 32113  

PASTOR:                        

Fr. Patrick J. Sheedy 

ASSOCIATES:                 

Fr. Joseph Maniangat                          

Fr. Zbigniew Stradomski  

Fr. Titus Kachinda  

DEACONS:                                                       

James Maubach                                         

Stephen Floyd                                                                       

Heriberto Berrios                                                                                                                                        

PHONE: 

352.595.5605 

 

BULLETIN ONLINE: 

www.blessedtrinity.org 

SICK CALLS:    

352.629.8092 

 

 

BLESSED TRINITY  

5 S.E. 17th Street   

Ocala, FL  34471   

352.629.8092 

 

LA GUADALUPANA    

11153 West Hwy 40   

Ocala, FL  34482      

352.291.2695 

 

November 17, 2024 

 

MASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITY 

WEEKEND                                                                 

Saturday  4:00 pm and 6:00 pm 

Sunday              7:10 am, 8:45 am, 11:00 am,            

  1:00 pm Spanish, 5:00pm LifeTeen  

DAILY 

Monday—Friday 7:10 am and 5:30 pm                       

Wednesday 8:15 am (follows school schedule)     

Thursday 6:30 pm Spanish  

Saturday  8:00 am 

MASS SCHEDULE AT LA GUADALUPANA 

Tuesday  7:00 pm  Spanish 

Sunday  7:00 pm Spanish 

Today’s readings are in stark contrast to the joy of the holiday season that is fast approaching, warning 
us instead of dark times ahead and our inevitable judgment day. 
 
The first reading from the prophet Daniel describes a time “unsurpassed in distress since nations began” 
and warns that “many of those who sleep in the dust of the earth shall awake; some shall live forever, 
and others shall be an everlasting horror and disgrace.” The second reading, from Hebrews, speaks of 
Christ who “waits until his enemies are made his footstool.” 
 
However, when we firmly establish for ourselves as individuals — as a family and as a parish that we 
will give to God the first and best portion of our Time, Talent, and Treasure — the warnings we read in 
the Scriptures today should be no cause for alarm. In fact, we can view these words as encouragement 
— “Keep Calm and Steward On,” no matter what comes our way. 
 
One of the blessings of a stewardship way of life is that in                         
challenging times, whether in our homes or workplaces or even our 
beloved Church itself, we can take great comfort in knowing we 
have a concrete plan to keep our priorities in proper order. And, 
when we put God first in all aspects of our lives, we will experience 
the peace that He gives that surpasses all understanding.  

 

Hajal’s Thoroughbreds, Inc. 

~Since 1986~ 

Philip Hajal—Export Manager 

4360 NE 138th Pl 

Anthony, FL  32617 

Office: 352-867-1810 

 

THE 

BRION KENYON  

                                BAND 

 

For Booking Call 

352-622-3563 

 

Music for...back porches,                                       

patios, BBQ’s and parties 

HANDYMAN/YARD WORK 

Handy in all household needs: 

yard work, pressure cleaning, 

mulching, construction, decks, 

painting, carpentry 

Father & Son                                                       

30+ years of experience,                              

Very reliable and dependable          

Jonathan Baker 352.361.4549 

Rick Baker 352.342.5544 

Space Available 

Call 

352.595.5605 

Space Available 

Call 

352.595.5605 

Space Available 

Call 

352.595.5605 

COUNTRYSIDE 

FUNERAL HOME 

JAMES P. BYRNE, LFD 
Family Owned & Operated 

“The affordable choice with old fashioned service” 

9185 NE Jacksonville Road, Anthony, FL 32617 

(352)620-2006 

(352)620-2021 Fax 

(352)789-5331 Cell 

countrysidefunerals@embarqmail.com 

 

Space Available 

Call 

352.595.5605 

 

Space Available 

Call 

352.595.5605 



 

Parish life 

OFFICE - 352.595.5605                                          

Father Patrick Sheedy Blessed Trinity  629.8092      

Father Joe Maniangat Christ the King  397.4919 

Deacon Stephen Floyd Administrator  484.5619 

Melinda Gunn  Office/Bulletin  629.8092        

Sandra Hajal  Mass Intentions  867.1810       

   Bereavement                                                                                

   Sacristans, SME’s                                                                              

Kathie Bellamy  Readers   875.6288 

Jamie Compton  Altar Servers  274.3116               

Viki Leigh  Music Ministry        937.309.5535                 

Sandie Maguire  Ministry to the Sick 466.3977               

Sose Gaudet  Flowers, Decorations  622.3589      

    

Sandie Maguire  Kitchen, Soup Kitchen 466.3977                                                      

   Legion of Mary                                    

Glen & Ethel Alder Mobile Home Tenants 239.1299        

   Brothers Keeper  817.7447         

Salvador Tobar  Ushers                           512-5800              

Spanish Community    622.4500                      

Travelers’ Information         410.676.6000 

Immigration Help          800.411.0714   

 

 

 

November 17, 2024 — Thirty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 

NEW PARISHIONERS and WINTER VISITORS are                       

requested to register soon after arrival.  Registration forms 

are available in the foyer of the Church.  Completed        

registration forms should be placed in the collection basket.     

BAPTISM:  We are pleased to help your family prepare for 

the special event of your child’s entrance into our faith                               

community.  To help parents and godparents prepare, a class 

(English) is held the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 7:30pm in 

the Community Center at Blessed Trinity and in Spanish the 

2nd Saturday of each month, at 9:00am at La Guadalupana  

Parents and Godparents must attend this class prior to                   

scheduling baptism.                                                                                             

MARRIAGES:  If you are planning to be married your prep-

aration process should begin at least four (4) months prior to 

desired date.  We look forward to helping you during your 

time of engagement and preparation for the vocation of 

Christian marriage.  Call the Blessed Trinity Church Office at 

352.629.8092 for an appointment with one of our priests.                                                        

SICK CALLS AND HOSPITAL VISITS:  If you or a family  

member are in a local hospital or homebound and would like 

to receive Communion or Sacrament of the Sick, please call 

506.0282 and key in your number or contact Blessed Trinity 

office at 629.8092.  When registering at the hospital, put 

your name on the Catholic List.                                                            

HALL RENTALS:  Having a Baby Shower, Birthday Party or 

Anniversary Party? The hall is available for rental.  Please call 

352.484.5619 for more information. 

MISSION STATEMENT                                                                                                                                         

We, the community of Christ the King Catholic Church, are committed to following Christ’s teachings of loving God 

and our neighbors, through faith, service and worship.  Our mission is to seek the kingdom of God and to be an 

example to everyone, of God’s unending love and mercy, with the help of the Holy Spirit.  

STEWARDSHIP BY THE BOOK                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

The readings today speak of the end of the world and the coming of the kingdom. The bishops’ pastoral on                 

stewardship says clearly that “that ‘life to come’ is in continuity with this present life through the human goods, the 

worthy human purposes, which people foster now.” May our good stewardship help us to be numbered among 

the chosen on the last day! 

   READINGS FOR NEXT WEEK                                         

Dn 7:13-14  

Rv 1:5-8 

Jn 18:33b-37 

MASS INTENTIONS            

                                        

Wednesday, Nov 20     Deceased members of The    

                Legion Of Mary 

Sunday, Nov  24           Larry & Virginia Pinder † 

 

Please contact Sandra Hajal at 867.1810 or email          

nhajal@aol.com to request a Mass for a loved one.   

PRAYER LIST FOR THE SICK                                      

We are asked to remember members of the Parish or a 

member’s family/friends in our prayers that they may 

have a speedy and complete recovery. Please enter their 

names in the white book in the foyer and they will be              

presented at Mass.  

Recently deceased–   

CTK ONGOING EVENTS                                                       

Legion of Mary meets each Wednesday before 

Mass. Contact Sandie Maguire at 352.466.3977                                   

Rosary is said Sunday mornings at 9:30am                           

Online Rosary - Visit www.comepraytherosary.org                  

Coffee/Donuts served after Sunday Mass in the 

hall.                                                                               

Soup Kitchen is open on Tuesday from 12:00pm-

2:00pm.  Soup, sandwiches, drinks, stories, smiles, 

laughs and dessert.                                                                                                          

Altar Flowers contact Sose Gaudet at 622.3589 to 

place flowers on the altar with (1) week notice.           

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  - Council 16413 meets 

the 3rd Thursday of every month at 7:00pm in  

Oschman Hall.  For more information contact 

Grand Knight, Bruce Burleson 352.812.1313.                                                      

Bulletin Advertising contact Melinda Gunn at 

629.8092.  Space is available.  The semi-annual 

rate is $80.00 for 6 months.                                                                      

Parish App: myparishapp.com or the app store                                   

Hall Rental: Contact Steve Floyd at 352.484.5619                      

 

LEGION OF MARY                                                                                                                   

The Legion of Mary is actively seeking new                             

members.  Please contact Sandie Maguire at 

352.466.3977 for more information. 

Weekly Offering 

November 10, 2024   

$1,850.00 

A STEWARDSHIP MOMENT       

How would you spend your day if you knew it 

was the last day you would spend on earth? 

Undoubtedly, it would not be a normal day. 

The point of today’s Gospel reading is that the 

end-time is always imminent. The good                  

steward remains prayerfully alert, ready to give 

an accounting; and living each day in the 

awareness of the coming judgment and                         

salvation. How do we exercise stewardship 

over our daily lives? Are we prepared to give an 

accounting? How will we allow Christ to work in 

and through us to prepare for the reconciliation 

of the heavens and the earth? 

Catholic Charities of Central Florida 

The annual collection for Catholic Charities of              

Central Florida is quickly approaching and will 

be held this weekend, November 16/17. 

Catholic Charities provides ministries and                   

supports each of the nine counties in our                   

diocese. Whether through food ministry,                

medical care, housing, emergency financial                  

assistance, counseling or ministries to                           

immigrants and refugees, the footprint of                 

Catholic Charities in our diocese continues to 

grow in response to the needs of our                          

communities.  

Please  consider donating to Catholic Charities 

this weekend.  

Communal Anointing of the Sick 

Saturday, November 30, at the 4:00pm Mass 

there will be Communal Anointing of the sick 

and the elderly at Blessed Trinity Catholic 

Church. 



Brother’s Keeper Thrift Store                  

Volunteers  

  
+     Thrift Store Cashiers: 
Our thrift store sells donated items such as                     
furniture, appliances, clothing, household 
goods, and more.  All money raised through 
the sale of these items directly supports our                      
outreach to the poor.  We are looking for                  
volunteers to help provide customer service in 
our store.  Time commitment: The store is 
open M-Sat. 9a-3pm.  Most volunteers serve 
one day or ½ day per week. 
 
+     Donation Processers:  
We receive many donations each week and 
need assistance unpacking, pricing, and                     
displaying the items in the thrift store.  Time 
commitment: Flexible. The store is open                  
M-Sat. 9a-3pm.  Most volunteers serve one day 
or ½ day per week. 

PRAYER AND ACTION 

“Prayer and Action” is coming to Ocala                          

December 29-31. We will be sending teams of teens 

and adults out into the community to do service 

projects on December 30-31.  

If you are elderly or low income (maybe just 

needy?) and have some yard work or other projects 

that could use some help, please contact Marianne 

Geddings @ 352.875.7456. 

Part-Time Help Needed 

Elder Care is seeking a part time worker, M-F 

8:00am-1:00pm to assist seniors with activities, 

personal care and clean up. 

Contact Lori Berndt if interested at 352.671.2823. 

BREAKFAST WITH            

SANTA!  

You are invited to join us 

on Saturday,                          

December 14th for this annual event, held in 

the Parish Hall at Blessed Trinity, at 9:00am.  

Tickets are $8.00 and are available for                       

purchase at the Blessed Trinity Church Office, 

the BTS Friday Flyer (you can send in                       

payment/order form to your teacher), or 

through your teacher at Angels in Arms.  

The last day to buy tickets is Tuesday,                           

December 10th. Tickets are not sold at the 

door. For questions or to get involved contact 

Lydia Ross, lross@blessedtrinity.org 

Perpetual Adoration  

The following hours need to be filled:     

                                                                                   

Sundays: 3:00am - 4:00am     

Tuesdays: 1:00am - 2:00am       

Thursdays: 3:00am - 4:00am      

Thursdays: 6:00pm - 7:00pm 

                                                                                                       

 Our stewardship way of life here at BT                               

encourages each family to commit one hour a 

week to the adoration chapel; please prayerfully 

consider this ministry’s needs and if you are                   

unable to serve, please pray that God will send 

individuals to sustain this core ministry, here at 

Blessed Trinity. 

The Lord looks forward to your visit! 

Please see the list of hours, which is in the                           

vestibule, on the counter near the staircase, that 

need one more adorer.  

For your special hour of praise before the Blessed                        

Sacrament call or email: Carol Blackstock 352-622-

7348 or 352-425-8638,                                                            

carolblackstock@gmail.com. 

“The mercy of God, hidden in the Blessed                         

Sacrament, the voice of the Lord who speaks to us 

from the throne of  

mercy: Come to Me, all 

of you” 

- Diary of St. Faustina, 

1485 

 

Christ The King Celebration 

On Sunday, November 24th after Mass there will 

be a 42 year celebration of the establishment of 

Christ the King. 

Please join us after Mass in the hall for a turkey 

and ham dinner with all the sides and dessert.  

If you would like to contribute something to the 

menu that day please let Jan know what you 

would like to bring. Traditional side dishes are 

needed to go with the ham and turkey. 

A sign up sheet is in the hall.  

mailto:lross@blessedtrinity.org


Pope Quote 
  

    Pope Emeritus Benedict XVI addressing the 
participants in a meeting sponsored by “Renewal 
in the Holy Spirit”:  
 
   “Dear friends of Renewal in the Holy Spirit, do 
not grow weary of turning to Heaven: the world 
stands in need of prayer.  It needs men and              
women who feel the attraction of Heaven in their 
life, who make praise to the Lord a new way of 
life.  And may you be joyful Christians! I entrust 
you all to Mary Most Holy, present in the Upper 
Room at the event of Pentecost. Persevere with 
her in prayer, walk guided by the light of the              
living Holy Spirit, proclaiming the Good News of 
Christ.”   
 
   Join us every Thursday, 7-8:30pm in the  
Elder Care center, as we turn our faces to heaven 
in prayer and praise.  For info: Richard@ 352-342

-2982 or Katy@352-342-2983 or email 
i2bxtn@gmail.com. 
 

Fountains Of Living Water Prayer Group 

Bookkeeper Position 

Angels in Arms is hiring for a bookkeeper, 30 

hours a week. Duties include maintaining records 

of financial transactions and supports the school’s 

day-to-day operations by performing human              

resource tasks and other complex office functions. 

Acts as the administrative support for the ELC             

Director,  faculty, and staff. The ELC bookkeeper is 

the primary contact for Diocesan Payroll and              

Financial Services.  

Apply at www.orlandodiocese.org  

 

 

 

Have you ever fallen victim to a scam? 

Do you want to learn how to avoid being a 

victim? 

Sheriff Paul Bloom will be at our                                 

November 21st meeting to enlighten us on 

what scams are out  

there, how these fraudsters are doing it,   

what to look for and how to protect                      

ourselves. 

Fall for JESUS, Not for SCAMS! 

Council of Catholic Women 

King of Kings @ 6pm 

Life Teen Advent Retreat—                              

December 7th, 8-5pm 

Join Life Teen for our first ever Advent retreat 

where we will learn how to “grow young” in our 

faith, and how to approach Jesus Christ with  

lighthearted confidence and childlike faith.  

The retreat is $30 and covers the cost of a shirt, 

breakfast, and lunch. 

All payments and registration forms need to be 

submitted by November 24, 2024.  Contact  Lydia 

Ross for form information, 

lross@blessedtrinity.org. 


